
From: Andrew Law < >  
Sent: 23 April 2020 18:31 
To: South Humber Bank <SouthHumberBank@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc: Planning < > 
Subject: Re: [EN010107] South Humber Bank Energy Centre - Request for Adequacy of Consultation 
Representation - URGENT 
 

Good evening Hefin, 
  

Thank you for your consultation dated 9 April 2020 in respect of the application submitted 
by EP Waste Management Ltd for an Order granting Development Consent for the South 
Humber Bank Energy Centre Project. 
  

Having reviewed the Consultation Report and appendices submitted by the applicant I can 
confirm that North Lincolnshire Council consider that the consultation undertaken by the 
applicant is adequate to comply with the statutory requirements under Section 42, 47 & 48 

of the Planning Act 2008 (as amended) and is acceptable.  
  
The Council has no further comments to make in respect of this document. 

  
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you wish to discuss this matter further.  
  
  

Kind regards 
  
Andrew Law 

Strategic Development Officer 
Development Management Team 
North Lincolnshire Council 

Church Square House 
High Street 
Scunthorpe 
DN15 6NL 

  
tel:  
  

Please let us know what you think about the customer service you received during your 
enquiry by completing our customer satisfaction survey on our Consultations Page on the 
council web site:  http://ow.ly/4mNWDJ”  
 

  




